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11th October 2022  
 

 

 Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

 

This term our learning focuses on answering the question ‘How did political, cultural and religious changes 
affect life post 1066?’ As part of this, we are intending to visit Hampton Court Palace, East Molsey, in south 
West London on Wednesday 7th December. 
   
It will be a great opportunity for the children to learn about Henry VIII, his wives and children in the world of 
the Tudor court. During the day, the children will have an hour-long tour of the palace, learning first hand 
from primary resources.    
 
The children will need:  

• trousers (these do not need to be school trousers)  
• their school shirt and jumper  
• a waterproof coat  
• sturdy footwear   
• a snack and water bottle  
• a packed lunch  
•  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £31.20 towards the cost of entry and travel for this trip; please 

visit Arborb to make payment and give permission for your child to attend. Payment is due by Monday 31st 
October. Please note that the trip will not be able to go ahead without sufficient payments.  
 

We are very grateful for your support and hope that the children will very much enjoy the opportunity to visit 
Hampton Court Palace. If you are unable to pay, or have any further questions, please email 
admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk with your queries.  
 

To enable our trip to run successfully, we are requesting parent volunteers to accompany us on our visit. If 
you are available on this day, please speak directly to your child’s class teacher. Thank you in 
advance for your support.  
  
 

Mrs Fay Perdicchia and Miss Bullen  
Year 5 Class Teachers  
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